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26/09/2024  19:19:242024/1867/L OBJNOT Covent Garden 

Community 

Association (form 

completed by 

Amanda Rigby, 

Co-Chair)

As the amenity society for the area, Covent Garden Community Association (CGCA) regrets that it must 

conintue to object to this application.

The projecting signs should be genuinely hanging (ie: on a short chain, able to swing), preferably from iron 

brackets, and preferably painted wood - or of a design that is interesting and individual.  This pattern can be 

seen on the neighbouring shops along Neal Street.  The proposed flag style does not complement the historic 

building, nor the setting of the conservation area particularly along Neal Street.

Please refer to the Seven Dials In Covent Garden Study planning policy & design guide for this part of 

Camden, the section on Signage at 

(https://sevendialscoventgarden.study/specifications/shopfronts/fascia-hanging-signs).
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